
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The HB 3036 is of paramount interest to me as an Oregon resident and mother of three.  This bill, if 
passed, will strip parents of their right to choose appropriate medical treatment for their 
children.  This is an egregious overstep of the government into a family's personal lives, medical 
decisions and religious practices. 
 
There is no situation that would warrant such a bill be passed.  The fact is that Oregon has very 
high, above national average, vaccine rates. 94% statewide and according to the Oregon Health 
Association, continues to go UP per year. 
 
Only 2.6 % of all school students are unvaccinated. As stated by the Oregon Health Association, 
roughly 50% of those students with an exemption on file are actual fully vaccinated 
for communicable diseases, many opting out of only the Hep A or Hep B dose.   
 
The vaccine industry has zero liability for any harm caused to those receiving vaccinations, at 
least allow parents the right to say yes or no to taking that risk with their own children. 
 
I very sincerely urge you to vote NO on HB3036. 
 
Regards, 
Holly Espinosa 
hbrmom@gmail.com 
503-969-3582 
West Linn, OR 97068 
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